
The TASTE of TriCreek 
All Elementary Students Will Have the Opportunity To                       

“Taste A New Food”  

The students who choose to participate will be   

given an “I Tried It” Sticker to vote for the food on 

a thumbs up or thumbs down poster.   Foods that 

are liked by a majority will find their way onto the 

school menus.    

Did You Know?  Don’t give up!  It takes 10 times or more of        

trying a new food before you know if you like it.   

April 12th—Chickpeas 

April 24th— Zucchini  


